
September 29, 2014
Dear Students and Parents,

We are pleased to announce that Calallen East Elementary, Wood River Elementary, Magee Elementary and Calallen Middle School will each hold Science Fairs on their respective campuses.  All Pre-AP and G/T identified students are required to complete a science fair project, but do not have to go on to the Coastal Bend Science Fair unless they choose to do so.  The purpose of these fairs is to encourage students to develop a greater interest and awareness of science and technology.  Their experiments will foster skills in critical thinking, research, problem solving, and use of scientific methods.

While teachers are available to advise students, the responsibility and initiative belongs to the student.  Science Fair experiment ideas can be found in science books, on the internet, or in books found in the library.  Parents and other adults are encouraged to assist as necessary, but the work should be the student’s.  Each student participant must be able to explain what steps are taken to collect data and what that data means.   Science experiments may be entered in the following topic areas:


• Physical Science


• Life Science / Health Science
Ribbons and medals will be awarded in each grade.  East and Wood River will send the first and second place winning experiments in each grade to the Coastal Bend Science Fair (CBSF).  Magee and Middle School will send the first through fourth place winning experiments in each grade to the Coastal Bend Science Fair which will be held at the American Bank Center in Corpus Christi on February 20 – 21, 2015.  

The CBSF information booklet can be found at http://cbsf.tamucc.edu/student_guide.html,

which explains what students need to know in order to compete in the Science Fair.    If your child would like to enter the Coastal Bend Science Fair, then an oral report must be prepared so please complete the form below checking the appropriate box and return it to school by October 10, 2014.  
Campus Contacts

Calallen East Primary:
Kim Rodriguez
Wood River Primary:
Brenda Wright
Magee Intermediate:

Pete Van Maren
Middle School: 

Rhonda Wright
PLEASE DETACH HERE AND RETURN THIS PORTION TO YOUR TEACHER
Yes, I would like to enter the Science Fair.                         Local only                 Local/CBSF
Student’s name _______________________________________
Grade __________________

Teacher _____________________________________________
School _________________

Parent’s signature _____________________________________
Phone __________________
Science Fair Projects Due – 


December 1, 2014


Judging – December 2-4, 2014





Science Fair Parent Orientation Meeting


Tuesday, October 2, 2014


STAR Annex Wing 3 - Training Room


(Old Magee wings – next to New Magee)


6:30 p.m.
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